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Back by popular demand: Songs of Praise!
Following the success of the parish Songs of Praise afternoon last year, we are planning to
hold a similar event again on Sunday 22 September. The event will begin at 2.00pm at the

church in New Mills, followed by tea and cake in the parish hall. All are welcome!

If you would like to bake/ bring a cake to contribute to the

WE ARE afternoon festivities, we would be most grateful. If you could
MACMILLAN. 1o|p in any way with setting up and/or serving the refreshments,

or be part of the tidying up team, that would be wonderful.

: ’ Since the annual Macmillan Coffee Morning is often held around
* this time of year, any donations received on the day will be
collected for this worthy charity.

Please sign the sheet at the back of church to indicate what you can offer - and
thank you in advance!



